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The Philippine Embassy wishes to inform the Filipino community in
Kuwait that the Energy Development Corporation, the First
Philippine Holdings, the Lopez Group Foundation, Inc., and the
University of Asia and the Pacific jointly spearheaded the
Philippine Calidad Humana Movement, which aims to preserve
and strengthen a host of positive and constructive qualities such
as humility, friendliness, hospitality and many others, which
Filipinos are known for.

In this regard, the Embassy encourages all Filipinos to visit the
following facebook page of the Philippine Calidad Humana
Movement:

https://www.facebook.com/FilipinoCalidadHumana.

Thank you very much.
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—RAUL H. DADO
Chargé d’Affaires, a.i.

Kuwait, 27 April 2015





